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	Public Discussion with Secretary Dale Bonner on the Prop 1B TCIF

Tomorrow, I will be attending a public discussion in San Bernardino on the Proposition 1B Trade Corridors Improvement Fund (TCIF) with Business, Transportation, and Housing Agency Secretary Dale Bonner.  During the meeting, BTH will cover its proposal for the California Transportation Commission to adopt a preliminary TCIF program relating to statewide goods movement infrastructure.  The meeting will take place at the San Bernardino Public Library from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.
Metro Wins National Marketing and Communications Award
The American Public Transportation Association (APTA) announced that Metro received two first place awards for marketing and communication during the 28th Annual AdWheel Award competition.

Metro received first place in the “Overall Ad Campaign” category for its “Go Metro” campaign and in the “Print Media Brochure” category for its “Eastside Showcase Brochure.”

The AdWheel Awards, which recognize excellence in public transportation marketing and communications, were presented at a gala awards ceremony on October 8 in Charlotte, NC, as part of APTA’s 2007 Annual Meeting.  More than 750 entries were received in this year’s competition.

World Presidents’ Organization Symposium on L.A. Traffic

Yesterday, I participated as a panel member at the World Presidents' Organization (WPO) Symposium on "L.A. Traffic: Harsh Realities and Real Solutions."  The WPO is a global organization whose members combine corporate responsibility and personal public service to create significant contributions in the communities where they live and work.  During the panel discussion, my presentation covered various mobility tools, such as the Metro Rapid, the Orange Line, the Gold Line, the Freeway Service Patrol, Signal Synchronization and others that Metro employs to alleviate the traffic congestion in Los Angeles County.  In addition, I encouraged WPO members to participate in Metro's vanpool and carpool programs.  Also on the panel were Mark Pisano, Executive Director of SCAG; Hon. Linda Briskman, Chair of the Westside Cities Council of Governments; Paul Sorensen, Operations Researcher of RAND Corporation; and Allyn Rifkin, Transportation Planner and Engineer.
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